
 

Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals 

Public Hearing Notice 

Wednesday, September 22, 2021 7:00 pm 
 

 

 
  
  
The Zoning Board of Appeals for the Town of Westhampton will hold a public hearing for a variance 
application (v225) concerning a front setback requirement, submitted by Wade Clement to replace an 
existing structure with a new porch at 15 North Road. The petition is made in accordance with the 
Zoning by-laws of the Town of Westhampton, Section 6.11.  

  
The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 22 at 7 pm at the Westhampton Town Hall, 1 
South Road. Masks required.  
 
 

 


